
 
May 2, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

2207 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Engineering for Replacement of Breakwall/Seawall in fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Port of Garibaldi, located at 402 S 7th 

St, Garibaldi, Oregon 97118. The funding would be used to complete the engineering of this 

project needed to get the port to shovel ready. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the aged seawall/breakwall needs to be replaced to meet current seismic standards. 

Seismically stabilizing the failing seawall will allow for continued commerce and safer 

roadways.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by the 

Rivers and Harbors Acts of July 25, 1912, March 2, 1919, March 3, 1925, June 30, 1948, Sept. 3, 

1954, and Oct. 27, 1965. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Suzanne Bonamici 

Member of Congress  


